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Alpha Force: Hunted Chris Ryan 2009-07-28 Target: Ivory Hunters Alpha Force an elite five-member squad of highly trained young people - head to Zambia to
compete in an extreme sports contest. They discover a horrifying threat to the
local wildlife and immediately snap into action. But soon they find themselves
facing a desperate battle with a ruthless band of ivory poachers who shoot to
kill. The team freefall into danger . . . An edge-of-the-seat thriller in the
Alpha Force series, from bestselling author and ex-SAS hero Chris Ryan, whose
personal experience as one of today's ultimate modern warriors gives authentic
detail to every single page. Contains Chris Ryan's top SAS tips for survival
around wild animals
Endgame, 1945 David Stafford 2007-11-12 To end a history of World War II at VE
Day is to leave the tale half told. Endgame 1945 highlights the gripping
personal stories of nine men and women, ranging from soldiers to POWs to war
correspondents, who witnessed firsthand the Allied struggle to finish the
terrible game at last. Endgame 1945 highlights the gripping personal stories of
nine men and women, ranging from soldiers to POWs to war correspondents, who
witnessed firsthand the Allied struggle to finish the terrible game at last.
Through their ground-level movements, Stafford traces the elaborate web of
events that led to the war's real resolution: the deaths of Hitler and
Mussolini, the liberation of Buchenwald and Dachau, and the Allies' race with
the Red Army to establish a victors' foothold in Europe, to name a few. From
Hitler's April decision never to surrender to the start of the Potsdam
Conference, Stafford brings an unprecedented focus to the war's "final
chapter." Narrative history at its most compelling, Endgame 1945 is the
riveting story of three turbulent months that truly shaped the modern world.
Under Cover Chris Ryan 2015-02-26 Ricky is a street kid – sharp, quick and
usually up to no good. When he tries to steal from the wrong people, he is
saved by a mysterious man called Felix who makes Ricky a compelling offer: a
flat and a hundred pounds a week. All he has to do is take lessons from Felix.
Soon Ricky finds himself learning about surveillance techniques, how to make
himself invisible in a crowd and hand to hand combat. But what is this all for?
Ricky has no idea until he’s given his first mission and finds his whole world
turned upside down.
Vortex Chris Ryan 2009-09-15 When Ben Tracey sets out with his cousin to spot
hen harriers - a protected bird of prey - he doesn't expect to stumble upon a
secret operation. But renegade researchers are using a military base near the
birds' nest site to develop Project Vortex: a project concerned with a top
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secret, utterly illegal and highly lethal weapon! As the clock ticks down, Ben
and Annie are in a race against time to prevent disaster. But their enemies are
determined to stop them and they will go to any lengths...
The One that Got Away Chris Ryan 1998 The British Army's SAS--the Special Air
Service--is recognized as one of the world's premier special operations units.
During the Gulf War, deep behind Iraqi lines, an SAS team was compromised. A
fierce firefight ensued, and the eight men were forced to run for their lives.
Only one, Chris Ryan, escaped capture--by walking nearly 180 miles through the
desert for a week. The One That Got Away is his breathtaking story of
extraordinary courage under fire, of narrow escapes, of highly trained soldiers
struggling against the most adverse of conditions, and, above all, of one man's
courageous refusal to lie down and die.
Revenge: Jason Steed Mark Cooper 2012-03-01 "A page–turner in the spirit of
Alex Ride and Co."—Kirkus Only one secret agent can defeat the world's most
ruthless criminal organization. He was surrounded. Jason's body worked
automatically, his mind blank. He was fighting to breathe, forcing himself not
to give up. But he was trapped. Standing on one leg and kicking out to keep the
men back, he fumbled for the door handle to his left. He ran inside and leaped
onto the narrow window ledge. He was nearly a hundred feet up, but the Triad
thugs were closing fast. Jason jumped— Martial arts expert and undercover agent
Jason Steed is on the run, hunted by a crew of vicious criminals. To survive,
he must rely on his training-to be faster, smarter, tougher. Jason will do
whatever it takes to defeat the Triads. But when his own government turns
against him, does he have more enemies than he can handle?
I Alone Can Fix It Carol Leonnig 2021-07-20 The instant #1 New York Times
bestseller | A Washington Post Notable Book | One of NPR's Best Books of 2021
The definitive behind-the-scenes story of Trump's final year in office, by Phil
Rucker and Carol Leonnig, the Pulitzer-Prize winning reporters and authors of A
Very Stable Genius. “Chilling.” – Anderson Cooper “Jaw-dropping.” – John Berman
“Shocking.” – John Heilemann “Explosive.” – Hallie Jackson “Blockbuster new
reporting.” – Nicolle Wallace “Bracing new revelations.” – Brian Williams
“Bombshell reporting.” – David Muir The true story of what took place in Donald
Trump’s White House during a disastrous 2020 has never before been told in
full. What was really going on around the president, as the government failed
to contain the coronavirus and over half a million Americans perished? Who was
influencing Trump after he refused to concede an election he had clearly lost
and spread lies about election fraud? To answer these questions, Phil Rucker
and Carol Leonnig reveal a dysfunctional and bumbling presidency’s inner
workings in unprecedented, stunning detail. Focused on Trump and the key
players around him—the doctors, generals, senior advisers, and Trump family
members— Rucker and Leonnig provide a forensic account of the most devastating
year in a presidency like no other. Their sources were in the room as time and
time again Trump put his personal gain ahead of the good of the country. These
witnesses to history tell the story of him longing to deploy the military to
the streets of American cities to crush the protest movement in the wake of the
killing of George Floyd, all to bolster his image of strength ahead of the
election. These sources saw firsthand his refusal to take the threat of the
coronavirus seriously—even to the point of allowing himself and those around
him to be infected. This is a story of a nation sabotaged—economically,
medically, and politically—by its own leader, culminating with a
groundbreaking, minute-by-minute account of exactly what went on in the Capitol
building on January 6, as Trump’s supporters so easily breached the most sacred
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halls of American democracy, and how the president reacted. With unparalleled
access, Rucker and Leonnig explain and expose exactly who enabled—and who
foiled—Trump as he sought desperately to cling to power. A classic and heartracing work of investigative reporting, this book is destined to be read and
studied by citizens and historians alike for decades to come.
Fledgling: Jason Steed Mark Cooper 2010-09-01 Tormented by his mother's
death... Taken for granted by his father... Trained in deadly martial arts...
Jason Steed is looking for a place to call home. He finds what he's looking for
in the Sea Cadets-an elite group of British youngsters being groomed for
lifelong service in the military. But when a routine training exercise goes
awry, Jason finds himself in the middle of a secret mission. The future of the
world hangs in the balance...and Jason might be the only one who can save it.
"A coming of age heart wrenching story packed with laughs and fast paced
action. Most readers who love action and spy fiction will devour this dynamic
book in a single sitting or two, otherwise they'll be in extreme agony waiting
to see what happens next." -Fictionreviewer.com
Battleground Chris Ryan 2009-11-05 You wake up in a dark room with no idea
where you are. You are gagged and forced into a waiting truck. You have done
nothing wrong. What would you do? Fourteen-year-old Ben travels to Pakistan on
a school exchange programme. Ben and his Pakistani host, Aaarya, find
themselves in the wrong place at the wrong time. They see something they're not
supposed to and are kidnapped by some strange men. Caught up in a terrifying
planned terrorist attack that could destroy Southern Afghanistan, killing
thousands, Ben and Aarya are dragged through the most terrifying battleground
in the world.
Twister Chris Ryan 2009-10-06 Ben Tracey is on holiday in the Cayman Islands
when a hurricane warning means he and his new friend, the son of an oil
billionaire, must fly out of range. But as the plane heads for Miami, an
unfamiliar voice comes over the tannoy: the aircraft has been hijacked. If
anyone tries to make their way into the cockpit, they will be instantly shot .
. . So begins this dramatic adventure, the fifth in the exciting Code Red
series.
Rugby Runner Gerard Siggins 2017-02-13 Schools rugby star Eoin Madden has never
been busier – he’s captain of the Junior Cup team, he’s training with Leinster
and hoping to be chosen for the Ireland team for the first-ever Under 16 World
Cup. But it’s not all fun and games, as Eoin also has to deal with grumpy
friends, teachers piling on the homework – AND a ghost on a mission that goes
back to the very origins of the game of rugby. But what does the restless
spirit need, and can Eoin help him? Books, crooks and rucks - it’s all to play
for this term!
End Game David Baldacci 2017-11-14 #1 New York Times bestselling author David
Baldacci returns with his most breathtaking thriller yet! Will Robie and
Jessica Reel are two of the most lethal people alive. They're the ones the
government calls in when the utmost secrecy is required to take out those who
plot violence and mass destruction against the United States. And through every
mission, one man has always had their backs: their handler, code-named Blue
Man. But now, Blue Man is missing. Last seen in rural Colorado, Blue Man had
taken a rare vacation to go fly fishing in his hometown when he disappeared off
the grid. With no communications since, the team can't help but fear the worst.
Sent to investigate, Robie and Reel arrive in the small town of Grand to
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discover that it has its own share of problems. A stagnant local economy and a
woefully understaffed police force have made this small community a magnet for
crime, drugs, and a growing number of militant fringe groups. But lying in wait
in Grand is an even more insidious and sweeping threat, one that may shake the
very foundations of America. And when Robie and Reel find themselves up against
an adversary with superior firepower and a home-court advantage, they'll be
lucky if they make it out alive, with or without Blue Man . . . INCREDIBLE
PRAISE FOR DAVID BALDACCI'S #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLING WILL ROBIE SERIES:
"Fast-paced entertainment at its best." --Florida Times-Union "Robie and Reel
are complex characters, and anything they do is a pleasure to follow...Baldacci
knows how to get readers to turn the pages." --Associated Press "David Baldacci
has never been better than in The Guilty. His latest to feature conflicted
assassin extraordinaire Will Robie takes the character--and series--to new
heights....A stunning success from one of America's great literary talents." -Providence Sunday Journal on The Guilty "A first-class thriller...David
Baldacci's four bestselling novels about government assassin Will Robie have
straddled that line of edgy, high-concept suspense, augmented with a bit of the
political thriller, and deep character studies." --Sun-Sentinel (FL) on The
Guilty "With a lightning pace, captivating characters, and astonishing twists
throughout, The Hit is guaranteed to keep your attention from the first page to
the last." --The Times-News (NC) on The Hit
End Game John Gilstrap 2014-06-24 The son of a government scientist must be
found at any cost in this taut political thriller that “starts off explosively
and keeps on rolling” (Joe Hartlaub, BookReporter). Deep in the American
Heartland, a team of assassins goes to work. In short order, a Chechen
scientist and double agent for the U.S. government is dead. But the team didn’t
exactly finish the job. The man’s teenage son is still alive. In possession of
crucial and potentially lethal information, he’s now on the run—and off the
grid. The feds know who to call: Jonathan Grave and his elite rescue team at
Security Solutions. Their mission is simple: find the boy and keep his
information out of the wrong hands. But simple doesn’t mean easy. The boy has a
bodyguard with unusual talents, and she's not giving up without a fight. Only
by bringing them both back alive can Grave expose the traitor in the highest
levels of power—and prevent an all-out nuclear war.
Endgame: The Calling James Frey 2014-10-07 The New York Times bestseller and
international multimedia phenomenon! In each generation, for thousands of
years, twelve Players have been ready. But they never thought Endgame would
happen. Until now. Omaha, Nebraska. Sarah Alopay stands at her graduation
ceremony—class valedictorian, star athlete, a full life on the horizon. But
when a meteor strikes the school, she survives. Because she is the Cahokian
Player. Endgame has begun. Juliaca, Peru. At the same moment, thousands of
miles away, another meteor strikes. But Jago Tlaloc is safe. He has a secret,
and his secret makes him brave. Strong. Certain. He is the Olmec Player. He's
ready. Ready for Endgame. Across the globe, twelve meteors slam into Earth.
Cities burn. But Sarah and Jago and the ten others Players know the truth. The
meteors carry a message. The Players have been summoned to The Calling. And now
they must fight one another in order to survive. All but one will fail. But
that one will save the world. This is Endgame.
Black Gold Chris Ryan 2005 The five members of Alpha Force are in the Caribbean
to improve their scuba diving skills, but a tanker disaster and an assassin's
bullet soon mean they have a new mission to undertake.
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Endgame John F. Mauldin 2013-11-13 Praise for Endgame "This is an extremely
powerful, sobering, well-written and highly accessible book. It will
demonstrate to you why there are no painless solutions to the mounting debt
problems around the world—something that too many people are yet to realize. It
will take you on a well-documented journey through the debt supercycle, making
stops around the world and at critical junctures. And it is a must-read for
anyone wishing to understand the global debt dynamics and ways to protect
against its bad consequences." —Mohamed A. El-Erian, CEO, PIMCO, and author of
When Markets Collide "No one has thought more creatively about the economy.
Mauldin's weekly newsletter is a must-read, and his book is even more important
if you want to understand a rapidly changing world." —Newt Gingrich, Former
Speaker of the House of Representatives "Successful investors explore all
possibilities. You should read this book so you can succeed in case the Endgame
is our future." —Jim Rogers, author of A Gift to My Children "I read everything
John Mauldin writes. He travels the world and shares his financial stories like
a good friend sharing a drink. Mauldin is that rarity—a skeptical optimist—who
calls 'em straight and rewards his clients and fans." —Rich Karlgaard,
Publisher and Columnist, Forbes magazine "There's clearly something important
going on in the world economy. Something big. Something powerful and dangerous.
But something as yet undefined and uncertain. We are all feeling our way around
in the dark, trying to figure out what it is. John Mauldin must have night
vision glasses. He does an excellent job of seeing the obstacles. You should
read this book before you knock over a lamp and stumble over the furniture."
—William Bonner, President and CEO, Agora Inc., and author of Dice Have No
Memory and Empire of Debt "Endgame is not only a highly readable and
informative account of the causes of the recent global economic and financial
meltdown, but it also provides investors with a concrete investment strategy
from which they can benefit while this final act in financial history is being
played out." —Marc Faber, Managing Director, Marc Faber, Ltd., and Editor,
Gloom, Boom & Doom Report
Pandolfini's Endgame Course Bruce Pandolfini 1988-10-15 Analyzes a variety of
endgames, discusses strategy, and looks at confrontations between unlike pieces
The Russian Endgame Allan Topol 2013-09 When former KGB agent Dimitri Orlov
orchestrates an alliance between two world powers bent on domination, he
unleashes a powerful chain of events that will rock the Western World. The
agenda? Eliminate the President of the United States and seize classified
military weaponry capable of shifting the balance of world power. But before
this nefarious scheme can reach fruition, Craig Page is on the scene, joined by
companion Elizabeth Crowder, ready to confront a painful past and the enemies
that helped create it. But can the indomitable Director of Counterterrorism
emerge victorious? Finding himself facing an old enemy unexpectedly catapulted
into a lethal position of power, Craig is pushed to the limit in an effort to
foil his enemy’s deadly plans and keep potentially devastating military
technology out of the hands of those prepared to destroy the world as he knows
it. Filled with thrills, twists, and danger, The Russian Endgame showcases
best-selling author Allan Topol’s talent for delivering electrifying, gripping
expeditions into the world of international intrigue. Following on the heels of
The China Gambit and The Spanish Revenge, The Russian Endgame offers a riveting
new chapter in a dangerous game of international conspiracy, politics, and
greed.
Endgame Dee Davis 2014-01-03 They both know the games killers play... FBI
criminal profiler Madison Harper understands dangerous minds. Tough, tenacious,
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with nerves of steel, she’s the best of the best. So is her new partner,
Gabriel Roarke, a crack CIA operative who likes to do things his way. When the
two are forced to jointly head up a task force investigating murder in high
places – it’s no surprise that sparks begin to fly. As they race through a
shadow world of power, politics and deadly secrets, the passion that simmers
between Madison and Gabriel soon ignites. But a clever killer at the top of his
game has challenged Madison to play to the very end. Now all she can trust is
her instincts—and Gabriel, the one man reckless enough to keep her alive... Rio
Award winner, Endgame is the first novel in Dee Davis's newly re-released Last
Chance Series. Don't miss the other books in the series: Enigma and Exposure.
POLITICS OF DIVINATION NEOLIBECB Joshua Ramey 2016-05-01
Galatea 2.2 Richard Powers 2004 The protagonist, a Humanist-in-Residence at the
center for Advanced Scientific Research, gets involved with a project to train
a machine to pass a comprehensive exam in English literature--and with the
degree candidate against whom the machine is competing. Reprint.
Killing Eve: Die for Me LUKE. JENNINGS 2020-11-12
Flash Flood Chris Ryan 2010-05-25 Ben's on a trip to London to meet his mum.
But an accident at the Thames Barrier, combined with a tidal surge and a
dramatic thunderstorm - and suddenly his trip turns into something totally
different as the Barrier is breached and London is flooded. With streets
underwater, communications down, rats pouring up out of the sewers and
thousands of people in a state of panic, survival becomes a key issue. But as
Ben tries to get across London to meet his mother, little does he know that two
terrorists have a similar rendezvous . . .
Agent 21: Codebreaker Chris Ryan 2013-02-28 Secret agent Zak Darke is back for
his third mission - and the stakes have never been higher. An unknown bomber is
conducting a terror campaign in London. After an explosion on the tube leaves
someone dead, Zak and his team are brought in to try and work out how this
terror cell operates - but clues are scarce and they have no idea where, or
when, the bomber will strike next. A teenage boy, currently detained in a young
offender's institute, claims he has the answer - but before Zak can question
him, the boy is shot and falls into a coma. Will Zak be able to break the
cipher before the bomber strikes again?
The End Game Catherine Coulter 2015-09-15 Nicholas Drummond, “a new son of Bond
licensed to shine”(Kirkus Reviews) returns in the third Brit in the FBI
thriller. Nicholas Drummond and his partner, Mike Caine, rush to stop the
deadly bombings and cyber attacks of an environmental terrorist group. But when
the organization is infiltrated by an international assassin, it will take help
from fellow FBI agents Dillon Savich and Lacey Sherlock to stop something much
bigger from going down...
The End Game Raymond Khoury 2016-03-10 Eminent scientist Dr Ralph Padley is
dying - and he knows it's time to finally tell the truth. Padley has a dark
secret, which, if it got out, would have deadly consequences. But there are
powerful men who will stop at nothing to silence him. FBI Special Agent Reilly
has an agenda of his own. For months he has sought the man who kidnapped and
brainwashed his five-year-old son. But that man is a ghost - a highly protected
CIA official with no name and no identity, and who may have links to Reilly's
own father. Watched, manipulated, and framed for crimes he didn't commit,
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Reilly becomes a fugitive, making it next to impossible for him to uncover the
truth about his past while protecting the family he loves. He's left with no
choice but to risk everything to unearth secrets that would shake the country
to its core - if he's ever allowed to get that far.
Endgame Enigma James P. Hogan 1989
Winning the Oil Endgame Amory B. Lovins 2004 Enough about the oil problem.
Here?s the solution.Over a few decades, starting now, a vibrant US economy
(then others) can completely phase out oil. This will save a net $70 billion a
year, revitalize key industries and rural America, create a million jobs, and
enhance security.Here?s the roadmap ? independent, peer-reviewed, co-sponsored
by the Pentagon ? for the transition beyond oil, led by business and profit.
Agent 21: The Wire Chris Ryan 2013-05-02 Working for a shadowy government
agency, teenage special agent Zak Darke goes undercover to infiltrate a
dangerous gang of fifteen-year-old gun dealers. But while the gang members may
be young, they aren’t so easily fooled. Has Agent 21 made his last mistake?
Reloaded Chris Ryan 2012 Sneak on board an enemy ship. Gather information and
then destroy it... A year ago Zak Darke became Agent 21, working undercover for
a shadowy government agency. But for now, training is over. Zak is in seriously
deep water.
Palace of the Drowned Christine Mangan 2021-06-01 From the bestselling author
of Tangerine, a "taut and mesmerizing follow up...voluptuously atmospheric and
surefooted at every turn” (Paula McLain, author of The Paris Wife and When the
Stars Go Dark). It’s 1966 and Frankie Croy retreats to her friend’s vacant
palazzo in Venice. Years have passed since the initial success of Frankie’s
debut novel and she has spent her career trying to live up to the expectations.
Now, after a particularly scathing review of her most recent work, alongside a
very public breakdown, she needs to recharge and get re-inspired. Then Gilly
appears. A precocious young admirer eager to make friends, Gilly seems
determined to insinuate herself into Frankie’s solitary life. But there’s
something about the young woman that gives Frankie pause. How much of what
Gilly tells her is the truth? As a series of lies and revelations emerge, the
lives of these two women will be tragically altered as the catastrophic 1966
flooding of Venice ravages the city. Suspenseful and transporting, Christine
Mangan's Palace of the Drowned brings the mystery of Venice to life while
delivering a twisted tale of ambition and human nature.
Hangman Daniel Cole 2018-07-24 A detective with no one to trust A killer with
nothing to lose Detective Emily Baxter is still reeling from the Ragdoll case,
and from the disappearance of her friend William “Wolf” Fawkes. Despite her
reluctance to jump into another gruesome case, she’s summoned to a meeting of a
new FBI/CIA/UK law enforcement task force in New York. There, she is presented
with photographs of the latest copycat murder: a body contorted into a familiar
pose, strung up from the Brooklyn Bridge, the word “BAIT” carved deep into its
chest. As the media pressure intensifies, Baxter is ordered to assist with the
investigation and attend the scene of another murder, again with a victim
inscribed with a word—“PUPPET.” The murders continue to grow in spectacle and
depravity on both sides of the Atlantic, and the team helplessly plays catchup. Baxter must shake off the grief and fear that have paralyzed her for the
last year so she can stop another terrible killer before it’s too late.
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Outbreak Chris Ryan 2009-09-15 Thirteen-year-old Ben Tracey is looking forward
to spending the summer in the Democratic Republic of Congo, where his father
has been hired to examine the valuable mineral Coltan that's being mined there.
They soon realise that the people living in the village near the mine are
frightened and it doesn't take long for Ben and his father to discover why:
behind the door of every hut there is at least one person dying or seriously
ill, and no one seems to be doing anything to help. As Ben's father falls ill,
it's up to Ben and his new friend from the village, Halima, to try and tell the
government what's going on so the village can be isolated before the sickness
spreads further. Will they be able to prevent disaster?
Atlantis Endgame Andre Norton 2004-01-05 Discovering evidence that someone has
tampered with events in ancient Atlantis, Time Patrol operative Ross Murdock
journeys back to the ancient world in disguise only to discover that
technology-sabotaging aliens are also visiting there. Reprint.
Agent 21 Chris Ryan 2011-01-06 Some authors just write about it. Chris Ryan has
been there, done it, and lived to tell the tale. Agent 21 is the first in the
action-packed adventure series by the real-life SAS hero. When Zak Darke's
parents die in an unexplained mass murder he's left alone in the world. That is
until he's sought out by a mysterious man: 'I work for a government agency,'
the man tells him. 'You don't need to know which one. Not yet. All you need to
know is that we've had our eye on you. There's a possibility you could help us
in certain . . . operational situations.' Zak becomes Agent 21. What happened
to the 20 agents before him he'll never know. What he does know is that his
life is about to change for ever . . .
Endgame Vernon Coleman 2021-03-16 A step by step analysis of the future we can
expect.
Agenda 21 Glenn Beck 2013-07-23 When the government comes for her mother,
Emmeline embarks on a plan to save her family and expose the truth behind the
objectives of the United Nations' agenda 21.
Endgame Chris Ryan 2016-04-07 'Donâe(tm)t come after us âe¦ remember the first
thing I ever taught you - that your first duty is to stay alive' For some time
now, Zack Darke has been operating solo, in total secrecy, for a shadowy
government organisation. When his handlers are abducted by somebody with a
serious personal vendetta against him, Zak has no choice but to go after them.
And heading across the world to find them - into danger like he's never known is something that, this time, he cannot do alone . . .
Deadfall Chris Ryan 2014-04-10 Zak Darke is sent on what seems like a
straightforward surveillance op in South Africa but it soon turns into the
toughest, most dangerous mission he has ever faced. An old enemy has teamed up
with a terrifying gang of child soldiers and Zak is caught in the middle.
Having travelled to the heart of the African jungle, will he make it out alive
. . . ?
Game On Janet Evanovich 2021-11-02 Stephanie Plum returns to hunt down a new
kind of criminal operating out of Trenton in the 28th book in the wildly
popular series by #1 New York Times bestselling author Janet Evanovich. When
Stephanie Plum is woken up in the middle of the night by the sound of footsteps
in her apartment, she wishes she didn’t keep her gun in the cookie jar in her
kitchen. And when she finds out the intruder is fellow apprehension agent
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Diesel, six feet of hard muscle and bad attitude who she hasn’t seen in more
than two years, she still thinks the gun might come in handy. Turns out Diesel
and Stephanie are on the trail of the same fugitive: Oswald Wednesday, an
international computer hacker as brilliant as he is ruthless. Stephanie may not
be the most technologically savvy sleuth, but she more than makes up for that
with her dogged determination, her understanding of human nature, and her
willingness to do just about anything to bring a fugitive to justice. Unsure if
Diesel is her partner or her competition in this case, she’ll need to watch her
back every step of the way as she sets the stage to draw Wednesday out from
behind his computer and into the real world.
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